Y A s S S
Parua Bay School
Nawigating Learning Together

Thursday 6 June 2024

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

As part of our learning through play lessons, we have been learning about ways to be sustainable and to care for our
local environment. We are planning a visit to Kohinui Stream on Anna and Hamish Smith’s farm at Crisp Road, on
Thursday 20th June. We will be meeting Tracey from Whitebait Connection at the stream. She will be helping us to
find out more about the creatures that live in the stream and ways we can help to maintain their healthy habitat.

We require a ratio of 1:4 adults to children as we are around water so are looking for parents that are keen to

supervise (no siblings please) and provide transportation to and from Kohinui Stream.
All children need to have a booster seat.

We will be visiting in two groups:
Year 1s will leave school at 9.15 am and return by 10.45am
Year 2s will leave school at 10.30 and return by 12pm

The cost is $1.

Your child will need to bring:
- Closed in shoes or gumboots
- Spare clothes
- Raincoat or jacket
- Plenty of food
- Drink bottle
- Booster seat

Please complete the permission slip below:

| give permission for from Room
to Kohinui Stream, on Thursday 20 June 2024.

My child has the following medical conditions ...............cooiiiiiiii i,

They require the following MediCing ............oiiiii i

I am /1 am not able to provide transportation and supervision on the day (please circle)
| have a current drivers licence: Yes/No
My car has a current WOF and registration: Yes / No

lcantake.................... children in the car with cross over belts.

Kind regards,
Team Manu Teachers

to participate in the trip



